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March  12,  2024  (Source)  —  American  Clean  Resources  Group
(OTC:ACRG) is pleased to announce the signing of a Well Water
Purchase  Agreement  with  Road  and  Highway  Builders  LLC
(RHB), marking a significant milestone in our commitment to
sustainable infrastructure development.

Under the terms of the agreement, Road and Highway Builders LLC
(RHB) will have access to the well located on ACRG’s Miller
Property in Tonopah, Nevada, from March 2024 through October
2024. This strategic partnership allows RHB to utilize the well
water for their State of Nevada highway project, leveraging
ACRG’s  valuable  water  resources  to  support  critical
infrastructure  development  initiatives.

“We are excited to partner with Road and Highway Builders LLC
(RHB) in this mutually beneficial agreement,” said Tawana Bain,
CEO  of  American  Clean  Resources  Group.  “This  collaboration
underscores  our  dedication  to  fostering  sustainable
infrastructure solutions while maximizing the utility of our
natural resources.”
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ACRG President, Bryan Read, echoed Bain’s sentiments, stating,
“This agreement highlights the unique value proposition of our
Miller Property, which boasts not only the only available water
rights but also a power substation directly on the premises. We
are thrilled to support RHB in their efforts to advance the
State of Nevada highway project.”

RHB  will  provide  all  necessary  equipment  for  pumping  and
metering water at the ACRG Miller Property, ensuring efficient
utilization  of  resources  throughout  the  project  duration.
Monthly meter readings will be submitted to ACRG for record-
keeping purposes, facilitating transparency and accountability
in water usage.

“We are confident that this partnership with ACRG will enable us
to meet the water requirements of our State of Nevada highway
project effectively,” remarked Daniel March, Project Manager at
Road and Highway Builders LLC (RHB). “The availability of water
resources  from  ACRG’s  well  is  instrumental  in  ensuring  the
successful  completion  of  our  infrastructure  development
initiatives.”



As  ACRG  continues  to  play  a  pivotal  role  in  advancing
sustainable infrastructure solutions, this Well Water Purchase
Agreement  exemplifies  our  commitment  to  environmental
stewardship and collaborative innovation. “We look forward to a
successful collaboration with RHB and the positive impact it
will have on the communities we serve,” continues Bain.

Safe Harbor

This press release contains forward-looking statements. These
statements are made under the “safe harbor” provisions of the
U.S.  Private  Securities  Litigation  Reform  Act  of  1995.
Statements that are not historical facts, including statements
about American Clean Resources Group, Inc. and its management’s
beliefs  and  expectations,  are  forward-looking  statements.
Forward-looking  statements  involve  inherent  risks  and
uncertainties,  and  a  number  of  factors  could  cause  actual
results  to  differ  materially  from  those  contained  in  any
forward-looking statement. These factors include, but are not
limited  to,  (i)  changes  in  renewable  energy,  minerals  and
mining, (ii) capital and credit market volatility, (iii) local
and  global  economic  conditions,  (iv)  our  anticipated  growth
strategies, (v) governmental approvals and regulations, and (vi)
our  future  business  development,  results  of  operations  and
financial condition. In some cases, forward-looking statements
can be identified by words or phrases such as “may,” “will,”
“expect,” “anticipate,” “target,” “aim,” “estimate,” “intend,”
“plan,” “believe,” “potential,” “continue,” “is/are likely to”
or other similar expressions. All information provided in this
press release is as of the date of this press release, and
American  Clean  Resources  Group,  Inc.  undertakes  no  duty  to
update such information, except as required under applicable
law.

About Road and Highway Builders LLC:



Road and Highway Builders (RHB) is a subsidiary (50% owned)
of  Sterling  Infrastructure,  Inc.  (NasdaqGS:STRL).  RHB  builds
multi-million-dollar  projects  throughout  Nevada,  Utah,
California and Hawaii. In November 1999, RHB was founded on a
dream to build a construction company that builds quality roads
as well as long-term job opportunities for the community. The
company  has  grown  into  one  of  the  leading  heavy  civil
contractors in Nevada and Hawaii. With over 250 employees, RHB
is able to satisfy project owners’ needs to meet schedule and
budget.

About American Clean Resources Group, Inc.:

American Clean Resources Group (OTC:ACRG), an environmentally
sustainable  development  platform,  is  at  the  forefront  of
renewable and environmental development in the United States,
through  comprehensive  Resource  Management  and  processing  of
precious  minerals  and  metals  in  a  carbon-neutral  and
environmentally safe manner. Dedicated to revolutionizing the
new American Supply Chain by aiming to deliver goods with a net-
zero  environmental  impact,  ACRG  is  committed  to  advancing
climate  change  reduction,  strengthening  the  American  Supply
Chain, and aiming to lead one of the largest renewable energy
projects in the U.S. ACRG leverages existing assets and pursues
strategic acquisitions across air, water, and land domains to
benefit both public and private properties within the United
States.
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